
 

Filling the Vacancies of Management Service Officers of the Combined Service at the 

Ministry of Foreign Affairs  

 

The Management Service officers of the Combined Service who wish to be transferred to the 

Ministry of Foreign Affairs are hereby requested to submit their application in the given 

format with recommendation of the Head of the institution where they are currently 

employed. Please submit your applications online to the email address 

admin.reports@mfa.gov.lk to reach on or before 30.07.2024. 

 

Competency in English language and knowledge on computer applications would be added 

qualifications.  

For more information in this regard, please contact the Ministry of Foreign Affairs via 

telephone number 011 2 324 119 (Ms. Deshika Jayathilaka, General Administration 

Division). 

 

 

Additional Secretary (Administration) 

Ministry of Foreign Affairs  

19.07.2024 


